
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

January 7, 2004

Jason P. Hood, Esq. 
Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary
Wright Medical Technology, Inc.
5677 Airline Road
Arlington, TN 38002

Re: In the Matter of Wright Medical Technology, Inc. 
Docket No. C-3564

Dear Mr. Hood:

This letter responds to the September 8, 2003, Petition (“Petition”) of Wright Medical
Technology, Inc. (“Wright”) requesting that the Commission Reopen and Modify the Order and
Eliminate the Prior Approval Provision of the Order.  The application was placed on the public
record for comments until October 15, 2003, and no comments were received. 

After consideration of the Petition and other available information, the Commission has
determined to approve the Petition.  In according its approval, the Commission has relied upon
the information submitted and representations made in connection with Wright’s Petition, and
has assumed them to be accurate and complete.  Because there remain no obligations on the part
of Wright after the Commission reopened and eliminated the prior approval provision, the
Commission also set aside the order.

By direction of the Commission.

Donald S. Clark
Secretary

Enclosure


